
W -I -S -N 123 WEST MICH IGAN STREET MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN 
HEARST RADIO, INC. 

October 21, 1943 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

This is to confirm your letter and report of 
October 17, regarding reception of WISN pro- 
grams. 

Consistent reception at such distance is most 
unusual and we are inclined to believe that it 
will prove to be quite irregular. 

We certainly appreciate reception reports and 
especially complete detailed reports such as 
you submitted. 

Thank you very much for your interest in this 
matter. 

NJR:DL 

Very truly yo s, 

.1 

N. J. ichard 
Chie gineer 


